
Ed Goebel


From: Ed Goebel


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 9:11 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: the disgrace at NOAA


   The president made a simple mistake September 4th in including Alabama in the path of great danger;


“would most likely be hit (much) harder than anticipated,”

   Any normal president would simply admit to a small mistake, but President Trump could not.

That he pressured NOAA to try to defend him, rather than put out accurate information is

abhorrent, and you acquiescing to that pressure is disgraceful.  We need to have confidence in our

scientists and weather forecasters, so we can trust their warnings.

You have destroyed that trust.

You should resign now.

I am serious.

Sincerely,

Ed Goebel

St Petersburg, Fl
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